
Home Accessibility

This statement relates to content available on the Public Service Commission website. If you have any

questions or comments about this statement or the content on this site, please use our feedback page.

Accessible web design

We have developed this website to ensure content is available to the widest possible audience, including

readers using assistive technology or accessibility features. By adhering to guidelines for accessible web

design, we acknowledge the diversity of communication methods, available technologies and abilities of

web-users in the community.

We strive to maintain conformance to W3C's Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG 2.1, Level AA) as

defined by the Web Accessibility National Transition Strategy (NTS).

At times, we publish documents and publications received from third parties. These third party documents

may not adhere to the standards intended to be followed by the NSW Public Service Commission.

If you have difficulty accessing some content on this website, please contact us via phone or email. Where

possible, we are committed to providing alternative versions on request.

Accessibility features of 255 George Street

This fact sheet is a general guide to the accessibility features of the NAB House, 255 George St, Sydney.

The Public Service Commission is located on level 4. Please be aware that further reasonable adjustments

are available for staff working at this site.

For more information, download Building Accessibility Information.
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